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webmineral@gmail.com

From: Cape Minerals Info <info@capeminerals.co.za>

Sent: Sunday, January 31, 2021 8:36 AM

To: webmineral@gmail.com

Subject: Botswana Agates and More

Hello everyone. We are happy to announce that we have just acquired a large agate collection. The collection was 

steadily built from the early 1970's with the previous owner spending many hours in collecting and cutting these 

specimens. The bulk of the collection are Botswana Agates, with this in mind we have added a page to the site dedicated 

only to this collection.  

We hope you enjoy them, if agates and more specifically Botswana Agates have ever caught your attention, now is your 

chance to climb in and secure some really unique pieces.  

www.capeminerals.co.za  

Note, the collection runs into literally hundreds of pieces so we will be adding as the existing inventory gets snapped up. 

Keep a eye open for new additions as they come along.  

We hope you enjoy the new selection.  

Kind regards 

Graham & Nicky at Cape Minerals  


